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May 7, 2020 

 

To All Members 

The Village Condominium Owners Association 

 

Re:  New Election Rules Adopted 

 

Dear Homeowner:  

 

At an Open Meeting on April 29, 2020, the Village Condominium Owner’s 

Association Board of Directors, after reviewing written comments, unanimously 

voted to adopt the Election Rules.  

 

A copy of the new Election Rules will be posted on the Association’s website and 

portal at: 

https://caliber.cloud/CaliberWeb2_HorizonMgmt#/.  

 

 

Thank you 

The Village Condominium Owner’s Association 

Board of Directors 
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